
 

 

February 26, 2021 

 

To His Excellency, Sasayama Takuya, Consul-General of Japan, 

 

Thank you for recognizing the truly incredible work that the Tiger Jeet Singh Foundation does 

for our community and abroad. As an organization dedicated to giving back, Tiger Jeet Singh 

and Tiger Ali Singh promote both charity and culture by supporting and promoting community 

work in Milton and across Ontario.  

 

They are a foundation that brings people together through food drives, educational events for 

our youth like arts and crafts, festivals, and other charitable services.  

 

The Tiger Jeet Singh Foundation represents the very best of our community. Their incredible 

work truly improves the lives of everyone. This has been a challenging year, but, with their help, 

Milton continues to be the best place to live, work, and raise a family.  

 

As the MPP for Milton, I want to sincerely thank the Tiger Jeet Singh Foundation for all they 

have done, and continue to do, to support our community.   

 
Thank you. 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Parm Gill, MPP 
Milton 


